
Quilting Bees 

January 13, 2022 

 

Meeting was called to order at 10:02.  It is so good to be back at St. Mark’s Methodist Church, 1267 N. Rutherford, 

Murfreesboro, Tn.  Remember to bring your mask as we are asked to wear them when we are in the common 

areas of the church.  

Visitors were Emily Johnson and Sue Porter, both joined the guild. 

Birthdays were announced for Ann M., Teri L., Carol V., and Earlene E.  Happy Birthday ladies! 

Secretary’s minutes were approved by Diane S. and 2nd by Jeanna D. 

Treasure’s report was approved by Cynthia M,. and 2nd by Lori S. 

Quilt Show chairman is needed. If this is something you are interested in please contact Roxann.  Kitty has been 

very instrumental in developing a timeline to help with show.  Mark Sherman will be giving a trunk show and talk 

during the fair.  Set up for the quilt show will be Nov. 3, 2022.  Show is Nov. 4-5, 2022. 

Sunshine – Please keep us informed of events that you have that need a card or hearts (ex: deaths, surgeries, 

illnesses) 

Charlotte is going to head up the set up and take down.  Please sign up for 3 or 4 times to help.  We do this as part 

of our membership responsibilities.  

Charity quilts – 71 quilts were done last year.  Quilts were given to Red Bird, Hospice, Waverly, and Hope Force.  

Red Bird has asked that the quilts going there be twin size.  Karen D. and Karen S. will be getting us more 

information.  We are also going to be discussing where our donations will be going this year so if you have info on 

an organization please share it with the members at the next meeting. 

Programs – Lynn is working on programs.  If you are interested in teaching or leading a class please be in touch 

with her.  Be sure to check out the calendar on the Bee’s website for agenda updates, patterns and supplies 

needed for programs. 

There was no old business. 

New business – Budget was approved for this year by Rebecca T., and 2nd by Brenda P. 

Barb Prince is doing the Riley Blake Quilt Challenge.  A new block comes out every Tuesday and she is looking for 

15 people to help by making 1 block towards a donation quilt.  If you would like to help get in touch with her and 

she will assign you a block and give you info. 

Rebecca T. gave info on the guild quilt challenge for Mountain Quiltfest in Pigeon Forge.  It is Animals You See in 

the Zoo.  If you are interested contact Rebecca.  Information is also on the website. 

Door prizes were won by Barb P., Sue P., Lori S., and Carla C. 

Several are wanting to do the UFO challenge and Rebecca T. has agreed to head that up. 

Meeting was closed at 11:25,  Phyliss P. 1st., and 2nd Brenda P. 


